
COMBINED SEWER OVERFLOW (CS0)
PUBLIC NOTIFICATION

As required by the Indiana Water Pollution Control Board under Rule 321 Indiana 
Administrative Code 5-2.1-6(1), the City of Berne hereby notifies any affected 
person, interested person or media group (newspaper, television, or radio) in 
the area of the City of Berne that you may request to be informed when a CSO 
discharge is occurring or is imminent based on predicted or actual precipitation 
or a related event.  To be placed on a CSO notification list please write to: City of 
Berne, Mayor’s Office, and 158 W. Franklin St., Berne, Indiana  46711.  Provide 
your name, address and telephone number and state that you want to be placed 
on the CSO Notification List.   If you have any questions concerning this notice 
call the City of Berne Mayor’s Office at 260-589-0081.
							     
				    City of Berne
				    158 W. Franklin Street
				    Berne, Indiana
				    March 2, 2012
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